 Dear Colleagues,
For several years I have provided evidence of the presence of the anal canal in most patients in the ARM, described diagnostic methods, as well as treatments that preserve all the elements of the anal canal, without which the normal function of the anorectum is impossible. Finally, a consortium of pediatric surgeons in Europe came to a consensus that “According to present knowledge, the “fistula” in ARM represents an ectopic anal canal and should be preserved as far as possible to improve the chance for fecal continence.”
Due to the limited number of addresses on my mailing list, I ask those pediatric surgeons who continue to perform PSARP to opt out of my communications. This can be done either by telling me to remove you from the list (nivel70@hotmail.com) or block my email. If you have a desire, you can always go to my site (http://www.anorectalmalformations.com), where I post most of my work.
Sincerely
M. Levin
